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I live and own riverfront property on the upper Willamette "Newberg Pool", and I am 

in strong support of SB 1590.  The general public deserves the right to responsibly 

participate in towed watersports on this waterway.  The rules and regulations the 

OSMB had put in place prior to the existing legislation worked very well and provided 

an opportunity for all boaters to gain access to, and responsibly enjoy the waterway. 


